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Drive-Thru Job Fair Planned for Oshkosh Area 
 
OSHKOSH, Wis. — A Drive-Thru Job Fair is planned for April 22nd from 3pm to 6 pm at the 
Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce, 120 Jackson Street, Oshkosh. Packets with career opportunities 
from 75 companies will be handed out to interested job applicants. 
 
Due to COVID concerns for an in-person job fair, this drive-thru job fair is designed to get 
information about career opportunities into the hands of those seeking a new role. A reminder 
that we want to help you with your job search and keep you safe. 

• You won't need to exit your car and kindly wear a mask. 

• You'll receive a bag with positions available at local companies that are hiring 
now and they are tailored to your region; 

• When you arrive, follow the traffic flow and wait patiently while others are 
served; 

• There will NOT be anyone who can assist with Unemployment Insurance claims 
at this event and we ask that only those seeking a new role stop by for a packet; 

• There is a limited supply of packets available - first come, first served. 

Patti Andresen-Shew, Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce commented, “This is a great way for job 
seekers to learn about the numerous opportunities available in the Oshkosh area and understand 
how to apply to businesses that are looking for candidates. The Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce 
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is pleased to be partnering with the Fox Valley Workforce Board to assist businesses in getting 
the word out on companies that are hiring.” 

 “We know the pandemic has had a great impact on the hiring process, as many local employers 
and job seekers have sought to utilize what may have been previously unfamiliar methods of 
recruitment and career development,” said FVWDB CEO Anthony Snyder. “A drive-thru job fair 
is just one of the many creative ways our workforce partners can keep our economy growing, fill 
open roles and ensure everyone begins the summer fully employed.” 

For more information on the Fox Valley Job Centers or the work of the Fox Valley Workforce 
Development Board, please visit www.foxvalleywork.org or call 920-594-3655. 

 

MEDIA ATTENDANCE WELCOME ANY TIME AT THE FAIR – RAIN OR SHINE 

 

Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce 
For more than 100 years, the Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce has served as the advocate of 
business, industry and community to support a thriving Oshkosh and northeastern region of 
Wisconsin. As a five-star accredited Chamber of Commerce, the non-profit represents 1,000 
members, from small businesses to international corporations. www.oshkoshchamber.com 
 
 

Fox Valley Workforce Development Board (FVWDB) is a not-for-profit building a world-
class workforce in northeast Wisconsin. Serving six counties — Calumet, Green Lake, Fond 
du Lac, Waupaca, Waushara and Winnebago — FVWDB collaborates with a number of state 
and local workforce partners to help job seekers gain the skills needed to find employment 
and help businesses find the highly skilled workers they need.  

FVWDB is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Service Provider. 
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